
Have you moved to the Sweden in the last ten years? Join our focus groups where we look 
at mobility and why people migrate in the EU. 
  
Maastricht University is one of the partners in the REMINDER project (Role of European 
Mobility and its Impacts in Narratives, Debates and EU Reforms) (https://www.reminder-
project.eu/), and we are here in Sweden to carry out focus-group discussions to help us 
investigate the large variety of reasons why people migrate. 
 
At this stage of the project, we are seeking to provide an in-depth understanding of why 
people migrate in the EU. Additionally, we look at the nature and impacts of migration 
within the EU, as well as the processes through which political narratives and public opinion 
about these impacts are formed. We are hosting a few focus groups in Uppsala between the 
15th and 18th October (next week) to explore these topics in group discussions and would be 
very grateful to have the opportunity to reflect your experiences in the study. Focus groups 
will be held in a central Uppsala location and will take about an hour to complete. To see 
dates/times and sign-up for a focus group please see 

https://goo.gl/forms/NpufDJFCIkOiRMLD2  
Anyone who has moved to Sweden in the last 10 years, and were at least 18 years old when 
they moved is invited to participate. 
 
Please email gustaf.renman@maastrichtuniversity.nl if you have any questions about the 
research. We look forward to hearing from you. 
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